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International Student Field Trip Armenia

“Embark on a journey beyond borders, where learning knows no limits.”
Dear Parents,
Warm Greetings!

We are thrilled to share exciting news with you — Apple International Community School is
organizing an International Field Trip to the captivating destination of Armenia. This journey
promises to be an enriching experience for your child, fostering cultural awareness,
expanding their knowledge, and creating unforgettable memories.

Destination Highlights includes Yerevan City Tour, Visit to Mother Armenia, Genocide
Complex Cascade, Opera House, Republic Square, Matenadaran-Research Institute of
Ancient Manuscripts Charent Arch, Garni Pagan Temple, Geghard Monastery & Vernissage,
Taddin Chocolatier Company, Crafts & Arts Market in Yerevan, Lake Sevan, Sevanavank,
Tsaghkadzor City, Tsaghkadzor Ropeway & Kecharis Monastery

DATES:

14 - 17 DECEMBER 2023 (Boys)

18 - 21 DECEMBER 2023 (Girls)

Please refer to the attached brochure for comprehensive detaiI;.
COSTING:

The cost of the trip is AED 3300/- per student, covering:
Economy class air tickets

3 nights’ accommodation in a triple-sharing 3* Hotel

Daily breakfast, 3 lunches & 3 dinners included.

Water in the bus - 1 bottle (1/2 liter) per person p;‘rqday.
Coach for arrival and departure trafisfers & sights;eihg tours
All entrance fees and activity fees as per the itinerary

All taxes and service charges

Travel insurance coverage

Armenia E-Visa charges included.
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This payment can be conveniently made online or at the accounts department to reserve seat
before Tuesday 21st November 2023.
REGISTRATION:

If you are interested in your child’s participation, please fill in the acknowledgment form and
upload all necessary documents here.

https://form.jotform.com/233170941497461

The last date for registration is [Tuesday 21st November 2023.]. Seats are limited, so we
encourage you to register at the earliest.

For any queries or assistance, please contact our Activity Coordinator at
activitycoordinator@applecommunityschool.ae

We hope you will seize this opportunity to provide your child with a truly enriching and lifelong
experience.

Best Wishes,

Pretty [Zhosla

Principal |



